
Dr. George P. Rejebian, D.D.S. 
107 Oak Street 
Binghamton, New York 13905 

Dear Dr. Rejebian: 

March 10, 1992 

I received your letter of March 3 and was delighted to hear of the 
impending marriage of your daughter Vivian. 

As a rule, all Armenian sacraments must take place in an Armenian 
Church. Exceptions are made by request and for appropriate reasons. 
Considering your need to accommodate a large number of people and the 
fact that Srpazan Vatche is officiating, there would be no problem 
in the wedding being held in Christ Episcopal Church. 

God bless Robert and Vivian as they prepare for a life together 
and may He gift them and all of you with health, happiness, and 
all the fruits of faith. 

With prayers, 

Bishop Khajag Barsamian 
Primate 
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107 OAK STREET BINGHAMTON NEW YORK 13905 
607. 723 . 6368 

March 3, 1992 

The Most Reverand Archbishop Khajag Barsamian 
Primate 
Diocese of the Armenian Church of America 
630 Second Avenue 
New York, New York 10016-4885 

Dear Serpazan Khajag, 

Our daughter Vivian Angele plans to be married to 
Robert Hagopian George, Jr. on Saturday, August 29, 1992 
at 3:30 PM. Archbishop Vatche Hovsepian will be the 
officiant. Both Vivian and Bob know Serpazan Vatc~e and 
he is an old friend as weLl: since Marion and I were 
married by him 35 years ago. 

Since our St. Gregory Armenian Church is not large 
enough to accomodatEL.the number of· people 'that we expect 
to attend the wedding ceremony, Marion and. I reques·t 
permission to have Vivian~s wedding at Christ Episcopal 
Church in Binghamton. Our St. Gregory Armenian Church 
has had a long standing warm rel~t-ionship with the 
Episcopal Parishes in Binghamton~" 'J-Jhen we celebrated 
our 60th Anniversary recently, the Vestry of Christ 
Church sent greetings during the arii1lve;:.~,~ry celebration. 

The Episcopal Bishop of Central New York, the Right 
Reverand David B. Joslin has stated that "he is happy to 
do anything he can to assist the Armenian Church and to 
improve relations with it." 

Warmest regards to you from all of us. 

Respectfully, 

Dr. George P. Rejebian 
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